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The Agency Management Committee (AManC) met on Tuesday, 17 May 2022 via videoconference. 
The meeting included updates from two National Board Chairs. Most business items were deferred to 
the June meeting. 

The Chair acknowledged the Traditional Owners of the lands on which the meeting was being held and 
paid respect to their Elders, past and present.  

Business items 
Members: 

• discussed the deployment and delivery of the Business Transformation Program. 
• approved changes to the Enterprise agreement bargaining parameters. 

Other business 
Members received updates from Chairs on the work of the Medical Radiation Practice Board of 
Australia and the Optometry Board of Australia. 

Next meeting of the Agency Management Committee is on 21 June 2022. 

https://www.ahpra.gov.au/About-AHPRA/Who-We-Are/Agency-Management-Committee.aspx
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